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No. XI-2/AAJVS/TW/Vol.-1/879
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

Port Blair, dated the 24" June 1997
To

The Director of Agriculture
A & N Administration
Port Blair.

~ Sub :- Supply of seedlings for the Jarawa area- reg.

Sir,

I am directed to inform you that the next contact expedition to the Jarawa area
will be undertaken from 26" June’97 to 27™ June 97. Durning the course of contact
with the Jarawas it is proposed to transplant the following fruit seedlings in the
Jarawa area :-

L Coconut Seedlings - 20 Nos.
2 Banana Suckers - 20 Nos.
3. Guava/ Lemon = 10 Each.

You are therefore requested to kindly supply the above mentioned seedlings to
this organisation on 26® June’97.

Yours faithfully,

Copy to the Director (TW), A & N Administration for information.

Executive Secretary
(Comp File : Lertersl, P : 4)



